
June 15, 2021 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We have completed our review of proposal number 30-209240-20-006. We confirm that the 
following components of the proposal are in accordance with Trane contract #15-JLP-023: 

• Equipment discount rate
• Hourly labor rates
• Materials margin rate

Our procedures were limited solely to confirming the aforementioned components of proposal 
number 30-209240-20-006 were in agreement with Trane contract #15-JLP-023. We did not 
review any other components of this proposal. 

This report is intended solely for the information and use of U.S. Communities, Trane, and East 
Aurora School District.  This report is not intended to be, and should not be, used by anyone other 
than those specified parties. 

HeimLantz CPAs and Advisors, LLC 

Annapolis, MD 


